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Ref.: Call for the Bidding for Asian University Championships in 2020 and beyond     

 

Dear friends, 

 

We are pleased to invite bidding submission for Asian University Championships (AUCs) 

in 2020 and beyond. Should your federation/association be interested in organizing a 

championship in 2020 and beyond, you are welcome to send in your application.  

 

According to AUSF sport calendar, the following list of compulsory sports will be 

attributed in even and odd years respectively: 

 

In the hope to speed up the cultivation of AUSF brand-name events and marketing 

exploration, we would like to invite the member federation to give the priority to the 

compulsory events. Once the compulsory events have been attributed, the bidding for 

the optional events will be taken into consideration.  

 

The project submission should be sent back to the AUSF secretariat before 10th April 

2019. Please refer to the enclosed BIDDING GUIDELINES for details. The complete 

application will be submitted to next AUSF Executive Committee Meeting to be held in 

Macau, China on 18th April 2019.  

 

In addition, to better fulfill the educational function of university sports, AUSF has now 

introduced a mandatory AUSF-NUSF Workshop during all AUCs, which should be at least 

Even Year (5 events) (2020, 2022 …) Odd year (4 events)( 2021, 2023 …) 

Basketball 3x3 Basketball 3x3 

Football (attributed to China already) Beach Volleyball 

Basketball Badminton 

Taekwondo Karate 

Table Tennis   



a half-day program to promote knowledge sharing and interaction between the athletes, 

coaches and technical staffs. This date/timing of this workshop must be factored into 

the overall schedule of the AUC. 

 

Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact the Secretariat. 

 

We would like to thank all members for your support to Asian University Sports 

movement and AUSF. 

 

Awaiting the pleasure of receiving your bids soon. 

 

 

 

 
Kenny CHOW  

AUSF Secretary General 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Encl. Bidding Guideline and Bidding Questionnaire  


